
 
 
 
 

      
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CTF Bulletin 54 9 March 2011 

This Bulletin tells you about: 

 availability of schedules following filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 March 
2011 

 provider fortnightly returns - inserting the endowment payment 
reference 

You should address any enquiries about this bulletin to 
savings.audit@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk. 

Please ensure the appropriate people in your organisation read this bulletin. 

The HMRC website address is www.hmrc.gov.uk and there are pages for CTF 
(Child Trust Fund) providers. 

www.hmrc.gov.uk
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Availability of schedules following filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 March 

We have now processed the returns for the filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 
March 2011 and you should be able to retrieve your schedules later today. 

Once again, we apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Provider fortnightly returns - inserting the endowment payment 
reference 

CTF providers who are able to insert the endowment payment reference on 
fortnightly returns should do so. This will assist in identifying payments and 
reduce the number of rejections providers receive. 


